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Upcoming Meetings
Financial Meeting: 02/06 9:30 AM
Executive Meeting: 02/06
Pastors Roundtable: 02/21 10:30 AM
Leadership Cohort: 02/24 10 AM

Upcoming Events
Ground Hog Day: 02/02
Mission Next Gen Fundraiser Dinner: 02/03

Missionary Food and Hosting
The Augusta Mission center will be housing a number of missions teams this upcoming
year and would love to allow local churches help in the support of these teams from
throughout Georgia. If you're able to help provide food or host any meals, please contact

us at Assistant@augbaptist.org to let us know.

Augusta Baptist Collegiate Ministry



The Augusta University BCM is led by Jessie Holmes and is held every Tuesday night on campus. Each
week, they provide dinner and a bible study to college students. The Campus ministry would like to
extend a thanks to Hopeful Baptist church who provided food for all the students on their first night back
for the new semester.

Mission Next Gen Fundraising Dinner
As you have seen periodically on our website and social media, Steve White is
beginning a new ministry/nonprofit called Mission Next Gen. As a part of his new
venture, Mission Next Gen is excited to announce their 1st Annual Fundraiser Dinner on
Friday night, February 3rd at Fleming Baptist Church (3027 Peach Orchard Rd, Augusta,
Ga 30906).
This is going to be a great night and we would love it if you, your spouse, and church
leaders would honor our Missionary to Next Gen with your presence and support. To get
your tickets, follow this link. If you are unable to make it in person and would like to
donate, please go to his Website, MissionNextGen.com. If you have any questions, you
can contact Steve at Steve@MissionNextGen.com

VBS Update
Get those gameboards ready for Lifeway's summer 2023 VBS! This summer's theme is
Twists and Turns where kids will learn that Jesus will be with them no matter what twists
and turns they will encounter in their lives. The GBMB will be hosting five clinics in cities
around Georgia. Beginning with March 4 - Moultrie, March 11 - Breman, March 18 -
Lawrenceville, and March 25 - Dublin. Be sure to register for one of these clinics. If there
are churches that would like to host a VBS event but may not have the volunteers or
materials, please contact me at 706-799-3632 or David Nowling at the Associational
office. Churches needing assistance please contact us with dates and times as soon as
possible so we can schedule the volunteers. Also, churches willing to donate
materials/decorations to help these churches, please let us know the dates these things
will be available. Thank you for all you do with our kids and youth through vacation Bible
school.

-Cathy Spivey
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